Streatham Vale Controlled Parking Zone (CPZ)



Results of Statutory Consultation

Issue Date: 11 August 2025

Dear Resident/Business

The purpose of this leaflet is to let you know the outcome of the statutory consultation carried out in April / May 2025 on the proposed Streatham Vale Controlled Parking Zones (CPZs).

All representations received along with officers' recommendations were presented in a report which was considered by the Council. We would like to thank you for your participation in the consultation and for your feedback.

After careful consideration a decision has been made to proceed with the introduction of:

- a new Streatham Vale North CPZ (Zone X)
- a new Streatham Vale South CPZ (Zone Y)

Both zones are to be operational Monday to Friday, between 12pm(noon) and 2pm.

The report showing the Council's decision for these measures can be viewed online at www.lambeth.gov.uk/sv-hspc.

What happens next?

The final Traffic Management Orders (TMOs), which allow the restrictions to be implemented and administered, will be published in the London Gazette and the local newspaper (South London Weekly) prior to the zones becoming operational which is expected to be **01 December 2025.**

Implementation Works

Further information regarding the timeline for the implementation works and how to purchase permits will be delivered to residents and businesses in the coming weeks.

In the meantime, officers will start marking up the area for the upcoming lining and signing works.